Dear Pastor and church,

Greeting you all in the name of our most precious Lord and all savior Jesus Christ the sectors and finisher of our faith according to His mercy and grace.

First of all I would like to ask for your forgiveness for very long time that I cannot sent a letter of information about my Family and specially the work of the lord I my Area of responsibility. The big reason pastor and brethren in our present situation about this covid 19. Many of our establishment are close. Even our post office are close to. Behind of this pandemic in our place we are able to do the work of the lord in our country. We continue our prayer meeting in our church. We also go to the front liners to pray for theme. We also continue our Sunday service and bible study to our member that they can not able to attend Sunday service. We also preach the word of God in our radio for station. We gave also rice to our member. We realized that our member are needed for rice assistance in this connection we are so much thankful for your financial assistance and specially your daily prayer to us. We are feel your love and care to us.

Thank you very much for you all. We love you and always praying for you there.

CO- WORKERS OF GOD

BRO. ROLANDO B. CABUDOL





















